
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

September 2019 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

As part of their PSHE programme for drop down days, Year 10 students will be taking part in 

County Lines event run by the charity Fearless. The workshop aims to raise awareness of the 

Fearless message around anonymity of reporting crime with an interactive look at your 

chosen crime type which is County Lines. It will explore what County Lines are and how to get 

help if necessary. 

Students will be off timetable for an hour on Thursday 17 October to participate in the 

training, run by a guest speaker. 

Group Period  

 
Year 10 KW & CHA 

 
Period 1 main hall               

 
Year 10 RW 

 
Period 2 main hall               

 
Year 10 SB 

 
Period 4 main hall               

 

If you would like to discuss the programme of study with us further, please do not hesitate 

to contact either one of us on email c.mcintyre@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk/ 

deb.cansick@astleycooper.herts.sch.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs C Keane & Mr D Cansick  

PSHE Coordinator & Head of Year 10  

 

Please complete and return to Mrs Keane 
Name:………………………………………………………………..    Form:………………… 
 
I do not want my child to take part in the PSHE event- County Lines on Thursday 17 October . 
 
 --------------------------------------(parent/ carer). 
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